
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 10th May 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
On Tuesday 16th May, we have Ash Randall, a freestyle footballer & 25 times Guinness World Record 
holder, visiting school to deliver an inspiring assembly to the children. This is part of our enrichment 
and entitlement curriculum offer to the children in our school, sharing inspiring stories and personal 
development opportunities.  
 
Ash will be staying after his assembly to sign any books children may have brought to school, such as 
‘Guiness World Records’. Ensure you have checked the version you have to guarantee Ash features 
in it, plus showing your child the page to sign. This will be for a limited period and we cannot 
guarantee that Ash will have time to sign every book depending on demand.  
 
We advise you NOT to go out and buy a 'Guiness World Records' book for this purpose to avoid 
disappointment. However, on the day, there will be pre-signed A3 posters to purchase for £1 and 
wristbands to purchase for £1 too if your child would like a souvenir of his visit, this is completely 
your choice. If your child would like to purchase either of the items, please ensure they bring in the 
correct amount in cash on the day.  
 
We hope the children enjoy this opportunity to meet someone who has honed their skills into a 
fantastic talent, albeit not in the traditional sense of ‘becoming a professional footballer’ as many 
children often aspire to be at Primary school age.   
 
Thanks in advance,  
 

Miss Leary  

P.E Co-ordinator  
 
 


